
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:        Contact: Captain Larry Kurtz
           March 28, 2017                   OC Fire Authority PIO

(714) 357-7782 or       
larrykurtz@ocfa.org

         Captain Thanh Nguyen
                               Garden Grove FD PIO

(714) 980-2622 or 
                                                                                                          thanhn@garden-grove.org

Family Rescued by OCFA & Garden Grove Firefighters to Meet
At Fire Station 78

Who: Crews from the Orange County Fire Authority (OCFA) and the Garden Grove Fire 
Department will be reunited with individuals that were rescued from a structure fire that 
occurred on March 11th, 2017 in Santa Ana.

   

What: OCFA and Garden Grove Fire agencies responded to a well involved structure fire, located 
on the 4800 block of W. Morningside Avenue, in the city of Santa Ana.  While fighting the 
fire, they were able to rescue a 15-year-old girl and her stepfather.  Unfortunately, the 
mother was lost to the fire.  The two survivors have asked to meet the firefighters that 
rescued them that night.

When: Saturday, April 1 at 9:00 a.m.
Media staging begins at 8:30 a.m.

Where: OCFA Fire Station 78
501 N. Newhope, Santa Ana, CA  92703

###

The OCFA is a joint powers authority that serves more than 1.8 million residents in 23 cities 
and the unincorporated areas of the county.

Communications and Public Affairs
1 Fire Authority Road - Irvine, CA 92602

Media Advisory




